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Hospital Administrators 
 
This letter is to notify you that the payment amounts for the Supplemental Hospital Offset 
Payment Program (SHOPP) for calendar year 2014 have been revised effective July 2014.  
 
The Oklahoma Health Care Authority (OHCA) updated payment amounts due to a hospital’s 
recent exclusion from SHOPP. Since the hospital is no longer subject to the assessment, all 
hospital payment amounts must be adjusted to account for the reduction in state share and 
the exclusion of that hospital from the access payments.  
 
There will also be an access payment adjustment for the last quarter of CY 2014 due to the 
decrease in the federal matching assistance percentage (FMAP) in FFY 2015.  Due to this 
decrease in federal matching dollars OHCA will not be able to allocate the amount estimated 
at the beginning of CY 2014. OHCA will adjust all payments according to the new FMAP 
effective October 2014. 
 
OHCA has posted hospital specific assessment and payment information on our public website 
at www.okhca.org/SHOPP.   
 
If you have any questions or require additional information please phone or email Kelly Taylor 
at (405) 522-7108 or Kelly.Taylor@okhca.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma’s SoonerCare members. 
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